COPY.
Llopd's Register of §h1ppmg

Dear 8ir,

With reference to Your letter of the 27th
instant relating to the Trawler which will be designated 1210,
as a duplicate of the "AKITA", No. 1201, built by Messrs.
Cochrane & Sons Ltd., for Messrs. Neale & West Ltd., we beg to
advise you that this vessel is to be constructed from the
plans of No. 1201, 2nd we shall be glad if you will kindly
forward the plans for our guidance with the new number of the
vessel.

The frames for this vessel will be 5 % 5 x 4
angles instead of 44 'y % v 2 eangles, and the beams will be
6% 3 x 44 ordinary angles instead of DX 5 ¥ 440 Bulh angles.

We gre, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
per:- (signed) W. B. Engledow.

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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